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The Pea Ridge City Council held a Public Hearing  on Tuesday, June 20, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., in the 
Council Room at the City Hall Administration Building.   
 
Those present were:  Mayor Nathan See, City Clerk Sandy Button, Council Members Ginger 
Larsen, Matt Blood, Nadine Telgemeier, Steve Guthrie, Cody Keene, and Jeff Neil.  Also present  
was City Attorney Shane Perry. 
 
Others present were:  Annette Beard, Nick Larsen, Monte Keene, Jessica Grady, Dustin Phy, Ken 
Hayes, Cassie Elliott, Keith Martin, Kim Isaza, Greg Smith, Lonnie Harrell, Shelia Wilkerson and 
Duane Johnson. 
  
Mayor Nathan See called the meeting to order. 
 
Mayor Nathan See stated the purpose of the hearing was to hear input for an all-inclusive park 
grant. 
 
Cassie Elliott, grant writer for this project, explained this 50/50 matching grant with those present.  
She explained this was a very competitive grant for projects from $250,000 to $500,000.  Also, if 
we receive this grant the City’s financial portion of this grant can be partially in-kind work. 
 
There were a few public comments in favor of this all-inclusive park. 
 
With no further comments Mayor See closed the hearing. 
 
 
 
       ______________________________ 
        Nathan See, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
 Sandy Button, City Clerk 
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